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On February 4, 2023, the Karate Japanese Ambassador's Cup was held for the first 

time at the Pegasus Hotel in collaboration with the International Shotokan Karate 

Federation (ISKF) of Jamaica. 

The competitors from various regions, including Montego Bay, Portmore and 

Kingston, participated in this Cup. About 170 guests attended this event, including 

Mrs. Blackwood, Consultant in the Ministry of Culture, Gender, Entertainment and 

Sport, Mr. Samuda, President of the Jamaica Olympic Association and the French 

Ambassador to Jamaica, and about 10 people from the diplomatic corps. 

Following the opening remarks by Ambassador Atsumi and Consultant Mrs. 

Blackwood, the tournament finals were held and the art of “kata” was performed by 

ISKF of Jamaica Chairman Mr. Turnbull, and others. 

At the awards ceremony, Ambassador Atsumi awarded medals and trophies to the 

winners. 

Japanese culture is expected to be promoted further by this sport event. 
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